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We are all created unique and special.  
He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  

1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
This week was our annual sports day and PTA summer fair and it was fantastic to have the whole school community together for this 
event. Despite the hot weather, everyone pulled together to ensure that the children had a brilliant afternoon. It was great to see the 
children enjoying all the different activities and really encouraging their team members on. Its always one of highlights in the school 
calendar which takes lots of organising and planning—thank you to Miss Armitage and the rest of the school team. The PTA did a 
brilliant job and I know the children enjoyed the various stalls on offer especially throwing the wet sponges at the teachers!  Thank 
you all for joining us and for the many lovely emails we have received about the day. The PTA will announce within the next couple of 
weeks as to how much money has been raised. They still have some remaining stock so they will be running a tuck shop next week, 
details will be announced next week.   

Wishing you a lovely weekend, Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher)  
 

I loved getting the 

teachers wet with the 

sponges!  



 

I kept on dropping 

the egg in the egg 

and spoon race but it 

was still really fun!  

Sports day is      

always the best 

day!  



ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 

Reception: Jameela and Nicky  

Year 1:  Ruqqayah and Minsah 

Year 2: Anthony and Aliza 

Year 3: Muskan and Olivia 

Year 4: Freya and Aiyzah  

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 

Reception: Safiya 

Year 1: Lara 

Year 2: Jasleen 

Year 3: Kalina 

Year 4: Akira 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

 14th July Year 2 Windsor Castle Trip 

16th July Year 4 Leavers Dinner 
More info to follow 

18th July  Year Leavers assembly and picnic-More 
info to follow 
Children break up 1:15 

 
Year 3 Kew Gardens Trip  

 

Year 3 started their art project, 'Beautiful botanicals' with a trip to Kew       

Gardens last week. They collected leaves and flowers to create a botanical 

weaving, did some sketching and did a colour treasure hunt. They've carried 

on their art learning this week creating sketching in the style of Katie Scott and 

visited the Natural History Museum to learn more about Joseph Banks and the 

sketches he brought back from his travels around the world.   





School Uniform Discount 
 

Our School uniform provider has provided us with an online gift voucher to be used from 

the 1st of June for anyone wishing to purchase any uniform. A  reminder to our parents of 

Reception children that when the children go in to Year 1 they will need to wear Blazers. 

Take advantage of the offer and get a great discount.  


